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Monday 23rd November 
Dear Parents/Carer 
 

Covid will not cancel Christmas at Uplands! 
 

Due to COVID19 our Christmas celebrations will be a little different this year. 
 I thought that I would let you know how we are going to celebrate this festive season for all  
of our children at Uplands. 
 

Friday 11th December   
All children will be having a Christmas movie afternoon. Children can come in 
Christmas jumpers to wear with their school skirts or trousers and bring 1 snack to eat 
during the movie. Each class will choose a movie they would like to watch. 
 

Week Beginning 14th December  
Maths & English lessons will continue but there will be Christmas fun activities such as Art work, quizzes 
etc. Children can wear their Christmas jumper/t-shirts every except on their PE day.   
 

Friday 18th December – Christmas Party Day  (last day of term) 

 

This will be party day for the whole school.  All classes will have the full day as a Christmas 

festive celebrations. Teachers will organise games and activities. Children can come in their 

party clothes/Christmas jumpers.   

Children can bring in from home a Christmas themed decorated party food box, this only has to be a small amount 

of food i.e crisps, chocolate bar, and a drink, as they will have only just had their lunch, (make sure they can still 

access their food inside!) There will be prizes for the best-decorated party food box. 

I have sought advice from the LA Health and Safety team regarding Christmas cards and gifts. The 
children can bring things in by December 11th. They will then need to be left in quarantine and can be 
given out from Wednesday December 16th. Card envelopes must be tucked in and not licked! Cards for 
own class bubble only please. 
 
We will aim to make the festive season fun and enjoyable for your children despite Covid restrictions. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Mrs S Webster-Smith 
Headteacher 
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